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Comments: Strongly oppose this proposal. Too much time, money, and resources have been spent to clean up
what previous mines have done in the area. This project is too close to the pristine Frank Church Wilderness -
and let's be honest - the mining company cannot be trusted to pursue their operations with the care (and
expense) necessary to guarantee they won't have negative impact on this national treasure.



